
   

FOREST H ILLS BLACK POWDER BRIGADE - WWW.FHBPB.ORG 

OCTOBER 2021 

SHINING T IMES 

CLUB MEETING AND MONTHLY SHOOT 

Turkey Shoot!  Prizes! 

 

CLUB OFFICERS  

President—Ken Kinkaid   Vice President - Paul Bess   Sec/Treasurer - Jack Meade 

Range Officer- Jeff Kincaid   Safety Officer - Allen Ray   Shoot Recorder - Kathy Meade 

FHBPB, PO Box  155, Forest Grove, OR  97116 

Upcoming 
Events: 

November 20th: Club 
Shoot 

December 11th -
12th: Rickreal Gun 
Show -Need Help  

December 18th: Club 
Shoot 

 

 

Hi All,  Travler 
here.   

We need folks to 
man the Club ta-

ble at the Rickreal 
gun show 

Thanks to Ken, 
Paul and Jeff for 

continuing to 
keep us goin! 

 

Black Powder ONLY! 

The Chlli Pot is BACK! 

Please bring yur can o’ chilli and 
maybe somethin to share. 

Dues are due: 

$20 for Single 

$30 for Family   
Pay at the shoot or mail to PO Box below 



OCTOBER CLUB MEETING 



OCTOBER SHOOT RESULTS 












